General Membership Meeting October 21, 2024

Start Time: 7:05

Treasurer Report: As of 10/1

Beginning Balance: \$12055.25

Donation of \$1.00

Ink Cartridge Payment \$35.00 Ending Balance: \$ 12091.25

Gaming Report:

Beginning Balance: \$10,239.10 Ending Balance: \$10,106.93

All board members must be fingerprinted for gaming license FWAC wants to use the Foundations gaming license for an event in Burlington City In the sping-submitted request to Burlington City to see if Foundation Board Members need fingerprints completed for Burlington City, still waiting on response

Foundation Board Members will be the only people allowed to handle sales of 50/50 tickets. Groups cannot sell the tickets. A starting ticket and an ending ticket must be documented. State regulated

Foundation is responsible for gaming license.

- -Winners mu be documented
- -Show ID and sign papers
- -Tax form for 50/50

Funds will be collected the same day as the event and then the Foundation will have 48 hours to return profit to the group holding the event.

No deals on 50/50 tickets, must be even, standard, and fair for all. Must have the same price for all tickets sold.

No cash prizes for 50/50, only checks. Winner must have ID present for Foundation Board member to write the check. Event can have people that help but they cannot hand over winnings to the winners.

All information will be in the updated Bylaws procedure manual

President Report:

Foundation will be able to receive a phone extension through the BOE

Looking into a .org website, GoDaddy has .org accessibility, will be easier for the public to find, will also work with donation platform
Looking to use BurlingtonTownshipFoundation.org

Looking for fundraiser ideas

-Possible cornhole tournament in the spring, need location

Dr. Bell informed the Foundation Board members that Debbie P will be leaving as the chairperson for Dollars for Scholars

Might be a good idea for the Foundation to take over the event

End Time: 7:45